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2016 Comprehensive Plan Update
Details:  Clark County recently received urban growth boundary expansion requests from the cities of
Ridgefield and LaCenter, which is after the agreed upon deadline of July 31, 2014. As a courtesy, the
County is allowing other cities within the County another opportunity to seek boundary expansions for
the 2016 update. Camas planning staff maintains that no additional boundary expansions are needed
for the City of Camas for the 2016 update effort.
Presenter:  Robert Maul, Planning Manager
Recommended Action: This item is for Council’s information only.
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